

## Montvale PTO Welcomes all Memorial & Fieldstone Parents and Students to a new school year!

Please join us for the Montvale PTO's first meeting of the new school year.

When: Monday, September 12, 2016 at 9:00 a.m.

Where: Memorial Elementary School -

Multi purpose room

Who: All are welcome

Why: To learn all of the latest exciting things

Montvale PTO has planned, learn of volunteer opportunities and hear from Administrators of

the school.

\*\*\*\*\*\*Coffee and light refreshments will be served.